
Department of Law 

CIVIL DIVISION 

P.O. Box 110300 

Juneau, Alaska 99811 

Main: 907.465.3600 

Fax: 907.465.2520 

February 12, 2023 

Kathryn L. Kurtz, Assistant Revisor of Statutes 

Legislative Affairs Agency  

Division of Legal and Research Services 

129 6th Street, Room 329 

Juneau, Alaska 99801 

(via email to Legal Services Division) 

Re: 2023 Revisor's Bill (33-LS0303\A) 

Dear Ms. Kurtz, 

Thank you for providing us with the opportunity to review and comment on the 

proposed 2023 revisor's bill. We have identified no legal issues with the bill and support 

the proposed amendments. 

Thank you again for the opportunity to review the proposed legislation. Please let 

us know if we can be of further assistance . 

Sincerely, 

TREG TAYLOR 

ATTORNEY GENERAL 

By: 

Rebecca C. Polizzotto  

Chief Assistant Attorney General 
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